It has come to the Foundation’s attention that an individual on the Internet has claimed to
be a donor to the Foundation while making unfounded claims about our organization.
Foundation records show that this individual signed up to volunteer to help with one
charity event more than two and one-half years ago. He received two complementary
tickets and attended that event that community leaders, elected officials and members of
the board of trustees of The Spring of Tampa Bay attended. The Foundation has no
record of him volunteering or making a financial contribution to our Foundation. It has
been suggested by others on the Internet that approximately $9,000 was used to “pay for
a trip to Haiti for Mr. Pinson™ as if there was a vacation taking place.

Haiti Medical Team and Emergency Relief: The first private donation of $5.000 was
made by Pinson Communications, a private for profit company owned by Mr. Pinson, to
the Foundation to help sponsor an 11-person emergency medical team that provided
medical and surgical services to Haiti earthquake victims in January 2010. The
Foundation directly paid for the medical team’s transportation, base camp operations,
security, food, medical and other supplies, and hired help in Haiti. The Foundation also
made cash donations and provided support to several orphanages, missionaries, and tent
city operations on the island. In March 2010, The Foundation also supported a Tampa
based missionary group to help ship more than 20,000 pounds of food and medical
supplies to a school, orphanage, clinic and homeless project in Haiti. In May 2010, The
Pinson Foundation Team invested donations to return to Haiti as they hired Haitian
workers and provided transportation and volunteers to re-distribute medicine, food and
supplies to missionaries and clinics. An estimated $300,000 in medical supplies had been
provided by other international relief organizations for the Foundation to receive for
redistribution to support their operations in Haiti. We would like to thank all of our
donors and volunteers who helped us make this possible. We could not have done this
without out you.

"Michael Pinson came to me to help put together an emergency
medical team for Haiti just after the Earthquake for the Pinson
Foundation. Michael personally donated the first $5,000 towards the
Foundation’s mission and four days later we were in Haiti with an
eleven member team. The team worked 12 hour days for a week. I am
honored to have worked with Michael and the Pinson Foundation", said
Dr. Frederick Guerrier.

Dr. Frederick Guerrier, a Haitian American with a medical practice
in St. Petersburg, Fla. was the Medical Team Leader for the Pinson
Foundation’s relief efforts in Haiti. He was also recognized and
awarded as the Pinellas County Medical Associations Physician of the
Year in 2010.



A copy of the donation check by Pinson Communications is provided below. While we

regret having to even address this at all, we are sure that thesc facts will resolve any

unfounded claims by individuals on the Internet.
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